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THEME: Maximizing Education Dollars — Hot Topic with Infusion of Federal Funds  

Superintendents are facing financial issues they’ve never seen before. Why? New 

legislation — the American Rescue Plan — requires that districts track how those 

funds are spent to ensure an equitable distribution.  

The August issue includes national experts on the American Rescue Plan with timely and 

practical information. Highlights include: 

 

>Using Evidence on Cost-Effectiveness 
The influx of federal dollars through the American Rescue Plan warrants careful attention by district 
leaders to higher-value investments. This article is a must-read for superintendents with practical 
advice. 
 
>Wise Spending of Your Federal Relief Funds 
Who decides how to spend the money generated by the American Rescue Plan? Districts do, and it’s a 
huge responsibility. Education leaders are facing financial conditions they’d never before seen. 
 

>On Brink of Bankruptcy, Miami-Dade District Prioritized Classroom Spending 

The Miani-Dade financial officer recalls August 2008, when financial reserves had dwindled the school’s 

district’s fund balance of $4.6 million. He shares three guidelines to regain financial health.  

>One District's Path: Turnaround or Takeover 

Five lessons shared by the superintendent who led the effort to resuscitate a failing system. 

Ad Deadline: June 10 

E-mail Kathy Sveen to ask about opportunities in July’s digital edition, the August School Administrator, 

AASA’s Website, video and banner ads, E-Blast, E-Newsletter, sponsored content & cover pages and 

much more! I can help!! 

SEPTEMBER:  Staff, Superintendent Turnover Closes July 8 
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